
From: Tamley, Karen 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2012 12:48 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: reporting 

Hi Steve, 
  
Just wanted you know know that last week a company called "Access" sent us a box of Fannie Mae 
candies with their company brochure and a business card attached from Christin Falco, Director of 
Marketing.  The provide accessibility modifications.  They are not a delegate of MOPD.    The box was 
shared amongst all staff. 
  
Karen Tamley 
  
 


